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The Office of Sustainability, in partnership with the Seneca Student Federation, is hosting a

Style & Clothing Exchange event on Thursday, Oct. 6 in the SeneCentre at Newnham Campus.

From 10 a.m. to noon drop-off clothes and accessories that are in good condition and that

you no longer want in exchange for a ticket per item. From noon to 4 p.m., you can swap

your ticket for items that are part of the exchange.

More information is available online.

Questions? Email sustainability@senecacollege.ca.
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